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From: "Larry Gunning" <larrygunn@cox.net>

To: "Christopher Means™ <CMeans@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 9/18/2006 10:23:49 PM

Subject: RE: Regional Board Hearing on CAQO's for 501 & 505 First StreetCoronado

Dear Mr. Means,

Mr. Fred Perry is authorized to act on our behalf. | would also comment,
that | have read Mr. Dickerson's e-mail and that it has my full support. |
also hope we can resolve this issue in the best interest of all.

Thank you.

Larry Gunning

From: Christopher Means [mailto:CMeans@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2006 11:30 AM

To: larrygunn@cox.net; wgddds@msn.com

Subject: Regional Board Hearing on CAO's for 501 & 505 First StreetCoronado

Mr. Gunning & Mr. Dickerson,

Fred Perry Requested that a hearing be held contesting the issuance of the
CAO's for the unauthorized seawall construction. Please find attached the
Agenda Naotice for our October 11, 2006 Regional Board meeting. Your item
numbers are 11 & 12. .

Additional materials in support of Agenda Item 11 will be posted to the
Regional Board web page towards the end of the month. You can access the
electronic version of our Agenda via the internet at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego/rb9board/Oct-06.html

If you wish to submit written material for the Boards consideration you

must have it to us no later than 5:00 PM on Wed. September 27, 2006 as
described in the first paragraph of the Agenda. If you believe there are
factual errors in the order please provide documentation describing what the
errors are.

We will be meeting with Mr. Perry and his consultants on
Wed. Sept. 20, 2006 at 1:00 at our offices to discuss the Cleanup Orders.

| need to know if Mr. Perry is authorized to act on your behalf, or if you

will have other representation at the hearing. The Regional Board considers
this a very serious matter, and would urge that you or your representatives
attend the hearing on October 11, 2006.

Please send me an email back confirming that you recieved the Notice. If you
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Christopher Means
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Environmental Scientist

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
Phone: (858) 637-5581

Fax: (858) 571-6972



